
            

 

 

 

 

December 15, 2022  
 
Jacob Ansel, CPA  
Vision Financial Group, CPAs  
1131 Campus Drive, West  
Morganville, NJ 07751  
 
Dear Jake:  
 
I was so lucky 6 years ago when you became my personal CPA as I 
was purchasing a home and due to personal reasons, my prior 
personal CPA resigned.  It was the beginning of a great relationship 
and when I opened my company in 2018, it made sense for you to 
handle this as well. 
 
You have navigated us through PPP Loans, MCA Loans, sales tax, 
monthly reconciliation, 1099s for independent contractors and ERC 
documentation to name just a few.  I am so thankful for everything 
you and your firm due for me and the company to ensure we are 
always buttoned up.  I can turn around an investor update in days 
because our books are always up to date. 
 
I am so thankful to you and your team and look forward to our 
continued relationship. 
 
Sincerely,  
Doreen Hatcher 
President/CEO Haoma 


